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 28th April 2023 

 

 Dear Parents 

Please note the dates below and we hope you all enjoy a lovely Bank holiday 
weekend and see you back on Tuesday 2nd May.  

  

   Dates for your diary 

Bank holiday 01.05.2023 

Children’s Coronation celebrations  

Children to come to school and wear 
red white and blue 

05.05.2023 

Kings Coronation bank holiday  08.05.2023 

Year 6 SATS week – It is essential 

that all year 6 children are in school 
during this week of tests  

09.05.2023-12.05.2023 

PTFA School disco after school more 

details to follow 
19.05.2023 

PTFA Tuck shop 3.15pm in the 

outside shelter  
26.05.2023 
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As part of their Geography work Beech class enjoyed a trip out to 
Wareham on the train last week, below are some highlights of their day. 
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Ticket booking forms to be sent out shortly 
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We had our first Careers Assembly this week. Lucy Loader the Head of Finance at 
an engineering company came to speak to the children. 
Lucy, an ex-pupil of the school shared her learning and life experiences from a 
teenager to her role today. The children asked many great questions and many 
would be keen to look after lots of money!  
 

  
 
If you are interested in taking part in a Careers Assembly and sharing your 
experience and expertise please contact Mrs Heath - office@smsjwool.dorset.sch.uk 
 

Best wishes 

Executive Headteacher       

P Fearn  

Mrs Paula Fearn  
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